
Abe Jacobs Long Distance Race Registrants – Race Cancellation 

 

Thank you for registering for the Abe Jacobs Long Distance Race.  We greatly appreciate your interest in 

Distance Racing.  

The limited number of registrants for the Abe Jacobs Long Distance Race will not provide a good racing 

experience and will be cancelled.  A complete refund of the fees will be provided to the race registrants.  

However, all boats registered for the Abe Jacobs Long Distance Race are requested to register for the 

Casual Race Series (Yachtscoring.com) on the same day.  This series is free for all boats moored in the 

Chicago Westrec Harbor system.   The Casual Race Series begins at the same site at 1230pm.  Several 

boats have registered and will provide a good racing experience.   

Information regarding the regatta are below:  

Abe Jacobs Casual Regatta (Sunday, June 25th, 2017):   

Start   41°52.80 N, 87°34.46 W  (Appx. 128° T, 0.9 NM from Chicago Harbor Light) 

First Mark:   Four Mile Crib  41°52.22 N, 87°32.45 W (round crib to PORT)   

Second Mark:  Harrison-Dever Crib 41°54.59 N, 87°34.23 W (round crib/guard marks to PORT 

Finish:   41°52.80 N, 87°34.46 W (Same as Start) 

Please read the NOR and SI’s for the Casual Race series (see yachtscoring.com or chicagosailracing.org) 

for additional information.  

We hope you will be able to join for the Casual Race.   

 

BPYC Race Committee 


